
From: Tom Young, Jr. <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
To: Chrystal LaughlinLaughlC@sctax.org
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 6/29/2013 11:30:54 AM
Subject: FW: Message From Susan D. Blue c/o Senator Tom Young - FW: Social Security 

Numbers...

C: Pls see below. No one has responded. Can you help provide a response to the constituents? 

Thank you. Tom

From: Susan Blue [mailto:SusanBlue@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 9:59 AM
To: 'scooper@oepp.sc.gov'
Cc: 'Tom Young, Jr.'; JCadden@aikencountysc.gov
Subject: Message From Susan D. Blue c/o Senator Tom Young - FW: Social Security Numbers...

Wednesday, June 26, 2013

Hello Susanne,

It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning. Pursuant to our telephone conversation, please
find below the email dialogue in its entirety for your immediate review. Please advise Diane and
Jacques Fortier of their best recourse in this matter. Please keep
us in the loop as well be selecting REPLY ALL to ensure that all recipients of this email receive your 
response. Thanks so much !!!

Susanne Cooper -  Governor’s Aide, Constituent Services 
SC Governor's Office

803.734.9873
scooper@oepp.sc.gov

Susan D. Blue - Executive Administrator 
South Carolina Senate 
P.O. Box # 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

803.212.6124 (office)
803.212.6127 (fax)

susanblue@scsenate.gov (email)
www.scstatehouse.gov (website)

From: Tom Young Jr.
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 9:34 AM 
To: Susan Blue
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Subject: Fwd: Social Security numbers

Susan - pls find out from govs office of the credit protection from state was to help this - thank u

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jacques and Diane <fortier2sc@atlanticbb.net>
Date: June 26, 2013, 9:08:55 AM EDT
To: Tom Young Jr. <TomYoung@scsenate.gov>
Subject: Social Security numbers

Mr. Young:

Within the last two weeks my Social Security number has been accessed by someone 
and they redirected my monthly distribution to an account they had opened online to a 
bank in Kansas City, MO.

My husband and I subsequently "Blocked" our Social Security accounts to prevent this 
from occurring again

The reason I am e-mailing you is that the recent steps take by the State do not prevent 
this from happening. What all Social Security recipients should to is to "Block" their 
accounts on the Social Security website. This means if you need to make any change i.e. 
change of address, etc. one would have to visit a Social Security office to unblock their 
account.

Someone in the State Government and Social Security should communicate this 
information to anyone receiving Social Security benefits.

Thank you.

Diane and Jacques Fortier 
220 Birch Tree Circle 
Aiken, SC 29803

803 543-8419
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